
TLA Scholarship Committee  

 

The deadline for the Gleaves Scholarship is 

December 7. The information about the 

scholarships were sent out to all schools with the 

appropriate accreditations.  The information about 

the scholarship has been posted on the TLA Listserv. 

The winner will be selected on or before December 

18, 2015. Information about the Internship Program 

will become available after the first of the year. 

 

Future Consideration: 

MTLA left the Scholarship Committee around $600 

dollars. The committee is investigating various ways 

to use this allotted amount. Members of the 

committee have discussed the possibility of making 

book bags. This is not an action item at this time. 

We will be exploring more alternatives at the first of 

the New Year. 


